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GREEN MOUNTAIN RAILROAD PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY

The Green Mountain Railroad is a beautiful venue for photography and memorable photos;
however, it is important that our guests realize this is an active railroad for both freight and
passenger and they follow our basic rules:

Photography on or between the rails/railroad equipment is dangerous and is not allowed
anywhere at any time.

Guests may not climb on or about the cars, including opening doors and traps, without a railroad
official escorting them.

Purchase of ticket does not confer the right or authority to publish or use trademarks or other
intellectual property of the Vermont Rail System and the Green Mountain Railroad or
photographic images of its employees or facilities without separate written agreement.

We hope that all visitors understand and respect our policy. In recent years, there has been a
dramatic increase in the number of railroad photography related fatalities nationally where

individuals were posing for pictures on or near railroad tracks/equipment. We feel that it is our
responsibility to discourage this dangerous behavior.

When you visit the property of the Green Mountain Railroad (GMRC), you enter an area where
photography, audio, and video recording may occur. By entering our premises, you:

Consent to Interview(s), photography, audio recordings, video recording and it's/their release.
Permit the use of your image or photograph in any media for news, webcasts, promotional
purposes, telecasts, advertising, inclusion on websites, social media, or any other purpose
desired by the Green Mountain Railroad and its representatives.

Release GMRC, its affiliates, employees, and each and all persons involved from any liability
associated with the taking, recording, digitizing, and use of all media taken on our property.
Waive all rights you may have to any claims for payment or royalties in connection with any use
of these materials, regardless of the purpose or sponsoring of each application and irrespective of
whether or not we charge a fee for admission or sponsorship.

Waive any right to inspect or approve any media taken by GMRC or the person designated to do
so by GMRC.

By purchasing a ticket, you agree that the GMRC has completely informed you of your

consent, waiver of liability, and release before entering our property. We respect the privacy of
all guests; if you do not wish for the GMRC to include you in media, please let our
photographer/videographer know in advance of boarding.

For professional or commercial use of our railroad and its equipment, please contact
group sales at 800-707-3530.







